
Fischer, Janis 

From: Pat Shurley [pshurley@fullnet.net]

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2005 11:50 AM

To: janis.fischer@psc.mo.gov

Subject: Re: FullTel, Inc. (CLEC) Missouri Public Service Commission Annual Report
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Thanks. 

----- Original Message -----  
From: janis.fischer@psc.mo.gov  
To: pshurley@fullnet.net  
Cc: suzie.mankin@psc.mo.gov ; kim.happy@psc.mo.gov  
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2005 11:21 AM 
Subject: RE: FullTel, Inc. (CLEC) Missouri Public Service Commission Annual Report 
 
When we received your reply, the Data Center changed the status of the annual report submitted from 
confidential to public.  Therefore, you do not need to do anything else.  Thank you for your prompt reply. 
  
 

From: Pat Shurley [mailto:pshurley@fullnet.net]  
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2005 8:40 AM 
To: janis.fischer@psc.mo.gov 
Cc: suzie.mankin@psc.mo.gov; kim.happy@psc.mo.gov 
Subject: Re: FullTel, Inc. (CLEC) Missouri Public Service Commission Annual Report 
 
  
This is our first annual report filing and I did not fully understand the confidential election.  Our filing should not 
have been marked confidential.  How do I get this changed at this point? 
  
Thanks, 
Pat Shurley  

----- Original Message -----  
From: janis.fischer@psc.mo.gov  
To: pshurley@fullnet.net  
Cc: suzie.mankin@psc.mo.gov ; kim.happy@psc.mo.gov  
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2005 5:01 PM 
Subject: FullTel, Inc. (CLEC) Missouri Public Service Commission Annual Report 
 
Thank you for submitting the 2004 Competitive Local Exchange Carrier (CLEC) Annual Report to the 
Commission.  I have reviewed the annual report and it does not meet the requirements for submission under 
seal (confidential).  In order to be submitted as confidential the requirements outlined in the attached cover 
letter which was mailed with the annual report in January must be met. 

<<AR2004_Cover_Letter_Telcommunication[1].pdf>>  
Basically, a public version of the annual report needs to be submitted  as a supplemental submission under 
the non-case related tracking number, BMAR-2005-0633 with the confidential information redacted.  An 
affidavit describing what is being classified as confidential, why the information should be confidential and that 
it is not available to the public must also be included.  In addition, the cover of the public annual report should 
be marked "public version".  We can mark the original annual report submitted as "non-public version".  We 
can also mark the page containing the confidential information as "non-public version" once you identify for us 
what information is to be classified as confidential.



Please call or email if you have any questions.
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